From: [Redacted] On Behalf Of Minister for External Affairs and International Development

Sent: 03 December 2013 13:20

To: [Redacted]; Cabinet Secretary for Culture and External Affairs

<CabinetSecretaryforCulture@scotland.gsi.gov.uk>

Cc: Minister for External Affairs and International Development <mea@scotland.gsi.gov.uk>

Subject: Letter of Condolence - 03/12/2013

Hi,

I have been asked to forward on this letter of condolence from the Consulate of Pakistan which was received in Minister Yousaf's office today (03/12/2013).

Please find attached below:



Thank you,

[Redacted]

Assistant Private Secretary | Minister for External Affairs and International Development St Andrew's House | Regent Road | Edinburgh | EH1 3DG [Redacted]

All e-mails and attachments sent by a Ministerial Private Office to any other official on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision, request or comment made by a Minister, or a note of a Ministerial meeting, must be filed appropriately by the recipient. Private Offices do not keep official records of such e-mails or attachments.

HUMZA YOUSAF

0 3 DEC 2013

PO RECEIVED



CPG-2013

Consulate of Pakistan 45, Maxwell Drive Glasgow-G41 5JF

Tele: 01414279339 Fax: 01414274114

02nd December, 2013

Honorable Minister,

Kindly allow me to express my sincere condolences to you, the families of the victims and people of Scotland over the unfortunate helicopter crash in Glasgow on the Friday night of 29th November 2013.

2. We, as with all people of Scotland, are saddened by the untimely and devastating loss of life caused by the accident. Our prayers, thoughts and support remain with the families and loved ones of the victims. Also, we wish the injured a quick and full recovery.

With profound sympathing

Yours Sincerely,

Saqlain Javed Consul

Mr. Humza Yousaf, MSP Minister for External Affairs and International Development The Scottish Government, Edinburgh.